
  
 

	

	

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

No.5 – 7th June 2016 
 

SUBJECT:  Gas Leak at Saleh Oil Field 
 
 
Ref: Chart 3174, excerpt from chart 3174. 
  
The	operators	of	the	Saleh	Oilfield	have	reported	a	gas	leak	inside	the	restricted	area,	which	surrounds	the	
platforms.	As	a	precaution	until	the	leak	is	stopped	an	exclusion	zone	of	1000m	have	been	declared	around	all	
structures	within	the	Oilfield.	

	
Mariners	are	requested	to	keep	clear	of	the	exclusion	zone	and	proceed	with	caution	in	and	around	the	above	
location.	
	
 
Capt. Michael Magee 
Harbour Master 
RAK Ports 

 
Status of previously published notices: 
2015: 1 
2016: 2, 4 
 
 


